
 

Hello again,  

 

Forgive me, for pestering you again. I just have a few more points to make. This bill has 

captured my life. The thought of tearing my son out of school and possibly leaving the 

state is very scary.  

 

I have noticed that several other states are passing laws maintaining philosophical 

exemptions, and expanding medical exemption from vaccines, the tide is turning, let's 

ride that wave!  

Oregon has always seemed to be a pretty progressive place. With all walks of life co 

existing fairly peacefully, and that's what brought me and my family here. Let's keep it 

that way!!  

 

The facts are:  

 

We have a great vaccinated rate at 96%; current laws are working. The two most recent 

measles outbreaks were foreign strains. Put plainly, Oregon does not have a low 

vaccination problem.  

 

Kicking innocent kids out of school will not get parents to vaccinate them, it will just 

ostracize them, and wreak havoc on families.  

 

I love that we are a sanctuary state, I know we have lost a ton of money in federal 

funding because of that, let's not lose millions more by chasing families out.  

 

As always, thank you for your time, your patience and your consideration.  

 
 
--  
Mariana Friedman 
Certified Nutritional Consultant 
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